
Sarah Tinker
Bowdoinham
LD 29
I am Sarah Tinker of 445 River Road in Bowdoinham ME. Our property abuts the 
proposed trail and we are fully in support of LD 29! We can't wait to use the trail to 
ride our bikes to and from the farmer's market in Bowdoinham and, someday, all the 
way to get ice cream or breakfast in Richmond! We love to walk, hike, bike, ski and 
run and would cherish this trail. We plan to volunteer to support maintenance and care
of the trail and look forward to sharing this resource with our neighbors.


